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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 6:10 PM

To: Mottel, Haley

Subject: Re: Berkeley Sheriff

Thanks 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

> On Feb 18, 2015, at 5:25 PM, "Mottel, Haley" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

>  

>  

>  

> -----Original Message----- 

> From: outlook_4ee2cde8b5da93b5@outlook.com [mailto:outlook_4ee2cde8b5da93b5@outlook.com] On Behalf Of 

Leon Stavrinakis 

> Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 5:06 PM 

> To: Mottel, Haley; Veldran, Katherine 

> Subject: Berkeley Sheriff 

>  

> The Governor made an excellent choice. I worked with Butch for years as a prosecutor and he is a consummate 

professional. He will guide the department with a steady hand until a new sheriff is selected by Berkeley County voters.  

>  

> Sincerely, Leon 

> Leon Stavrinakis 

> Stavrinakis Law Firm 

> SC House of Representatives  

> 843-813-2800 

> leon@stavlaw.net 

> leonstav@schouse.gov 


